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Year One “Oliver with a Twist” Celebration Day 

Friday 19th May 2017  

Friday 28th April 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children have started to find out about the Victorians and we have been really impressed by their 

engagement and enthusiasm in this learning.   

On Friday 19th May, we plan to have a Victorian celebration day.  The children are asked to dress up as a Victorian 

character such as a school child, maid or chimney sweep - you do not need to buy a costume homemade 

suggestions include a school pinafore dress and apron or school shorts, shirts and hats.   As was the  tradition in 

Victorian times most children would have to pay to come to school, therefore the children must bring in 1p in 

order to be allowed to enter the class on that day! 

The children will spend the day as Victorian children - learning to make typical Victorian food and drinks, making 

their own Victorian games and toys, singing traditional Victorian songs and designing and making puppets so that 

they can perform puppet shows to each other.    

As you can see it will be an action packed day, where the children will celebrate all things Victorian. We would like 

to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support throughout this topic and in helping to make 

our celebration day a big success! 

Many thanks, 

The Year One Team 
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